
 

To: IEHP Covered (CCA) PCPs  

From: Provider Communication   

Date: June 26, 2025 

Subject: Mental Health & Substance Use Disorder Treatment for CCA Members 

 

This notice is to inform you about Senate Bill 1320 (SB 1320) and its effect on your ability to bill for services 

provided to our IEHP Covered (CCA) Members. 

Pursuant to California Health & Safety Code Section 1374.72, effective July 1st, 2025, IEHP will cover 

Mental Health & Substance Use Disorder (MH-SUD) treatment services provided for IEHP Covered 

(CCA) Members in a primary care setting. 

Claims must be submitted in accordance to the Provider’s contract with IEHP and IEHP Provider Policy CCA 

19A, “Claims Processing”. 

- Claims should be submitted to IEHP Covered with the appropriate CPT/HCPCs coding.  

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 

or email ProviderServices@iehp.org 

All IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and Updates > Notices 
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